
Cassell School Room 502

January 8, 2024,
Happy New Year Parents!
Welcome Back!
I hope you and your family had a wonderful holiday and break! We are
excited to start the 3rd quarter of this school year. For the third and fourth
quarter we will be having Music Therapy with Mr. Joey on Tuesday
afternoons. We are looking forward to meeting Mr. Joey and participating
in his music lessons and activities.

Our Enrichment classes for the third and fourth quarter will be:
MONDAYS: Theater with Miss. Lynch
TUESDAYS: Theater with Miss. Lynch
WEDNESDAYS: Art with Mrs. Lynch
THURSDAYS: Gym with Mr. Panazo
FRIDAYS: Gym with Mr. Panazo

For the 3rd quarter if you can please send in some Cloroex Wipes,
Kleenex, twistable crayons and glue sticks. We greatly appreciate it. Thank
you so much. We are looking forward to a fun and exciting 3rd Quarter.
Take Care,
Heather McBrearty


